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November 7, 2022 
 

ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

Request for Proposal CS-22-05 
BEAVERLY FRONTLINE ENGINE 

 

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the request for proposal (RFP) to provide further 
information, make changes to, or to clarify the RFP documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated 
with all other parts of the RFP documents.  In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this 
Addendum shall govern. Proponents shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their proposal 
submission, failure to do so may result in a non-compliant proposal.  This addendum shall form part of 
the Contract Documents. 
 

 
This addendum is to provide clarification to RFP CS-22-05 released October 20, 2022.   

 
QUESTION 1: “Page 25 – FIRE PUMP 2 – Submit driveline analysis with bid.  A driveline analysis will not 
be available until the pump is installed on the unit.” 
 
ANSWER 1: Bidders can check submit a sample driveline analysis with the bid submission, with 
completed driveline analysis to be provided following the pump install. 
 
 
QUESTION 2: “Page 26 PLUMBING AND CONTROLS 5. – All plumbing and valves to be galvanized steel.  
Would you consider Stainless Steel plumping instead?” 
 
ANSWER 2: Bidder’s can submit alternatives to the galvanized steel requirement for consideration.  
Bidder is to check the “non-compliant” column and then list the variation on the third column over in 
Appendix C.  Please provide details on the variation being submitted and rationale on why the RDFFG 
should consider the alternative. 
 
 
I/We hereby verify that we have considered this addendum in our proposal submission. 
 
 
 
 
     
Proponent’s Signature  Date 
 
 
All inquiries relating to RFP CS-22-05 must be emailed to: 

Melanie Perrin, Manager Public Safety Operations 
mperrin@rdffg.bc.ca 

 


